

Dr. Ing. h.c. F. Porsche Aktiengesellschaft · Postfach 1108 · D-71611 Ludwigsburg

Porsche Club Holland Henry M. de Vaal, President

Dr. Ing. h.c. F. Porsche Aktiengesellschaft Porschestraße 15-19 D - 71634 Ludwigsburg

Tel. +49 (0) 7 11 / 9 11 - 7 89 68 Telefax +49 (0) 7 11 / 9 11 - 7 89 89 Email Sandra.mayr@porsche.de

25.03.2011

55th Anniversary - Porsche Club Holland

Dear Henry, Dear Porsche friends,

in 2011, the Porsche Club Holland celebrates the 55th anniversary - what a remarkable event!

Beyond the 620 Porsche Clubs worldwide, not many are able to celebrate such an incredible anniversary these years already. As you might know, in 2012 Porsche Clubs in general will have a special anniversary - 60 years of Porsche Clubs. In 1952 the first Porsche Club has been founded by seven Porsche friends in Germany. This is the proof of the fact that a 55th anniversary is very special and very seldom.

55 years of Porsche Club Holland bears witness to the fact that a large number of very involved Presidents, as well as all the other members, were able to keep the Club active and the members satisfied with many captivating events and activities over many years.

We from Porsche Club Coordination would like to take the opportunity to thank you and all the members of Porsche Club Holland for all the enthusiasm and engagement you bring to the Porsche brand. Through this you add so much to the high reputation of the name and the Porsche marque. This is not self-understanding and we do appreciate your efforts very much - thank you!

We wish you success and continued development in the years to come and of course an enjoyable anniversary in the spirit of the Porsche Clubs. Thank you also for visiting us today in Stuttgart, it was our pleasure to have you here!

With our best regards,

Porsche Club Coordination

Sandra Mayr